
 a warm welcome 
to Rev. Bruce Finn, Rev. Mel Farrar and 
Rev. Scott Wilson who are part of the 

Eastern PA Presbytery’s commission to 
install Mark Howard as our pastor today.

adopt a college student 
It’s an opportunity for our church family to be a 
home-away-from-home for college students 
living away from their family. We want to match 
up willing families with students in an adoptive/
mentor relationship. Not only will the student 
be impacted, but your family will too! Students 
and families, please sign up on the back table.youth group 

Will be meeting 
from 6pm-8pm 

tonight!

We’re so happy you 
joined us this morning. If 
you desire, please fill out 
a welcome card and 
place it in the offering 
plate when it’s passed. 
We hope you enjoy your 
visit.

women’s group:  
Women in the Word 
Tuesday evenings from      
8pm-9:30pm 
Next meeting: 
October 27th 
Focus: Galatians
3. For more information please see or contact 
Amy Miller or Megan Royes.

wvkids fall curriculum  
This fall we’re using the 
curriculum “Show Me Jesus” 

which 
teaches the 
Bible from 
Genesis to 
Revelation, 
taking our children deeper in 
God’s Word.

men’s group 
Join us every Wed. at 7 AM for a great time 

of discussion 
and fellowship. 
For more 
information 
see or contact 

Tom Knesel at tknesel@gmail.com.

Operation Christmas Child 
We will be collecting shoe boxes for the 

ministry Operation 
Christmas Child. You 
can pick up a box 
and a flyer in the 

back of the church. 
Labels and 

instructions are in 
the flyers. We will 

collect packed 
boxes until Nov 

15th. If you have any 
questions, ask Jane or email 

WVkids@westvalleypres.org.

Help support EHS 
Angel Network 
Please bring instant mashed 
potatoes and place them on the 
back table. Our Goal: 150 boxes 
by Nov. 8th! 


